
A note for those visiting St Laurence O’Toole Church from Monday 18th May 

St Laurence O Toole church will be open daily from Monday May 18th during the hours of 11:00am 

and 5:00pm. 

You are welcome to the Church of St Laurence O’Toole. 

We ask that you read the yellow notices displayed here and comply with the Government guidelines 

concerning social distancing, hand and respiratory hygiene measures and safety protocols. Please do 

not gather in groups in the church at this time. The Prayer Room remains closed. 

If you feel unwell or have a fever, a cough, shortness of breath or breathing difficulties, please do 

not enter the church 

1. As you enter, please sanitise your hands. 

2. Take some tissue paper and apply some sanitiser to it. 

3. Wipe down any surfaces which you touch during your visit. 

4. Place the used tissue in the bins provided as you exit the church. 

We appreciate your cooperation in these efforts to keep our whole parish community safe and well 

in these challenging times. 

Fr Joe 


